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Colgate’s Institutional Review Board (IRB) has reviewed and approved your proposal 

“Alcohol, IPV, and Productivity” for the use of human participants in your research. The 

research meets the ethical standards adopted by the Federal Government for research with 

humans as they are explained in the Belmont Report.  This approval is in effect for one 

year from this date and is the only IRB approval required for research conducted at 

Colgate University.  If you conduct your research at another institution, you may need to 

secure IRB approval from that institution. 

 

This notice only certifies the compliance of your planned research activities with ethical 

standards. If you plan to use institutional records to recruit participants or to gather data 

about your participants, please contact Neil Albert (nalbert@colgate.edu; x7397) in 

the Office of Institutional Planning and Research for further assistance. 

 

The IRB wishes you much success with your research. 

 

 
 

Julia A. Martinez, Ph.D. 

Associate Professor of Psychology 

Department of Psychological and Brain Sciences 

Chair, Institutional Review Board 
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